From: cliffAd@aol.com

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: No to Northern Pass
Date: Friday, May 5, 2017 6:19:17 PM

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

Please add me to the list of NH residents that do not want our beautiful state scarred by the towers
that could impact our tourism dollars. | travel from Strafford to Columbia to our second home almost
every other weekend and it makes me sick to my stomach to think of what this will do to my three
hour commute. This isn’t needed and can be buried. Please don’t let this crime to NH happen.
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